
This coming Sunday, September 5, 2021, we will have no 
in person worship.  We hope you have a happy and safe 

Labor Day weekend! 

                                Your Church needs YOU! 
Holy Cross is beginning to form our Transition Team. It’s task is to 
provide a forum for sharing feelings and ideas from our 
congregation and focus those into hopes and aspirations for the 
future of our church and community. How can you serve? What 
is God calling you to do? 
Let us know if you want to be part of this exciting time. 

Dates to Remember: 

Monday, September 6th—Office is closed for the Labor Day holiday. 

Tuesday, September 7th—Tuesday Crew, 9am-12pm; 

Executive Team Meeting 6:30pm. 

Sunday, September 12th—Celebrate “God’s Work, Our Hands” with a special 

10:00am worship service led by TJ Putman of Family Promise. 

Tuesday, September 14th—Property Committee meeting, 10:00am; Finance 

Committee Meeting, 6:30pm. 

Tuesday, September 21st—Tuesday Crew. 9am-12pm; Church Council 

meeting, 6:30pm 




